
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Fr. Dennis and the parish leadership ask that 
you please participate in our parish Feasibility 
Study It will help shape our plans for the future 
of our Catholic family for years to come. To 
date less than 150 parish households have 
participated in the study and we need more 
parishioners to get involved with the study! 
 
Be assured that this questionnaire is highly 
confidential and not a formal solicitation.  
 
We thank all families who have responded to the 
study regarding our proposed new church and 
expanding parking lot. All answers received will 
be incorporated into the final report that 
summarizes the thoughts and opinions of the 
parishioners of St. Kateri Tekakwitha. The 
survey only takes a few minutes and provides us 
with valuable feedback.  

If you have yet to respond to the study, we ask 
that you complete a survey and either drop it in 
the offertory collection or return it to the Parish 
Office. Survey forms are also available at the 
entrances of church. You may also respond 
online:  

• Go to the parish website 
https://www.stkateritekakwitha.org/ 	

• On home page, click on “Feasibility Study” 	
• You may also participate in the study via the QR 

code below. 	

	

  

Newsletter #7           March 23rd and 24th, 2024 
Feasibility Study Continues! 

We Need, Value and Appreciate Your Input and Opinions! 
 

A view of the Shrine to the Virgin Mary 

A view of the preliminary new church interior 
from the loft 

 
For more information, please contact the Parish Office (951) 845-2849 

 

A view of the preliminary new church exterior 
and parish hall 


